
 

 

OFFICIAL 

Newtown to Redfern Signalling Upgrade  
More Trains, More Services 
Dear neighbour,  

The More Trains, More Services program will simplify and modernise the rail network creating high capacity, turn 
up and go services for many customers.  

From 10pm Friday 15 December to 2am Monday 18 December 2023, we will establish a temporary laydown area 
on Carriageworks Way to facilitate work inside the rail corridor. The laydown area will be used for storage of 
machinery and equipment, worker briefings and parking. Please refer to the map overleaf.  

For safety reasons, our work will take place during a scheduled Sydney Trains trackwork period. We understand 
this may cause disruption for the community and will seek to minimise impacts as much as possible.  

If you would like more information about the work, please email us at projects@transport.nsw.gov.au or call 1800 
684 490 and ask to speak to the More Trains, More Services team.  

Kind regards 
Community Team  
More Trains, More Services  

mailto:projects@transport.nsw.gov.au
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Map of laydown area  


